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      We hope you had a lovely weekend!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Last week we celebrated friendship week, we took part in lots of lovely activities   

throughout the week.   

To begin Friendship week, we held an Odd Socks Day. This marks the start of           

Anti-Bullying Week Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity to         

encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes 

us all unique! 

 

Children in Need 2021 

The Big Little Nativity 

This year’s Christmas Performance will be performed by Aisling 

and  Samantha’s classes'. The performance will take place on                    

Friday 10th December. Further details will be sent to you very 

soon! 

In memory of Safa  

Today we wore pink to remember 

Safa, a pupil who sadly passed 

away 3 years ago. Safa, whose 

favourite colour was ’pink was a 

much loved pupil of Holly Grove 

and is deeply missed. 

We had a very busy day on Friday, raising money for Children in Need.     

We had a cake sale, took part in a Pudsey Hunt  and not forgetting our   

annual ‘Holly Grove’s Got Talent’ competition. 

A huge Thank you for all your donations.  We will let you know the final 

amount raised once all the money has been collected and counted. 



   Holly Grove Heroes 

Aisling’s Class - Olly 

Samantha’s Class - Archie 

Laura’s Class - Shaydon 

Libby’s Class - Michael 

Rebecca’s Class - Charlie 

Danielle’s Class - Aayan 

Julie’s Class -  Fiaz 

 Connor’s Class - Jayden 

Alison’s Class -  Jenson 

Jack’s Class -  Jason 

 

       Have a Great Week! 

Courtney is our Staff Member of the Week for her amazing       

teaching . She always plans and delivers fab activities and lessons 

which we all love and enjoy very much. 

We are very lucky to have her in class! 

Well Done Courtney! 

Well Done to Danielle’s class who have been learning about King Henry VIII. 

It looks like Charlie and Oakli had a great time acting out the role of Henry and his wife. 

 

 

Tara is our Staff Member of the Week for taking  

on her roles as communication champion and 

ICT champion very seriously. She works hard 

and always ensures the children are happy and 

content whilst working in class. She is always 

happy and jovial with a positive attitude to   

everything we do in class. 

Well Done Tara! 

 

         

 

 Staff - Josh and Kirsty 

 

Children-  Jenson, Ella 

and Roxana 

Josh Ramsay will be collecting any old or    

unwanted clothes for those who are homeless. 

He will be going to Manchester to give warm 

clothes to those who need it during these harsh 

winters. If anybody has anything please let us 

know, anything is greatly appreciated.  

UNWANTED ADULT CLOTHING 



The Knights of St Columba are delighted to be hosting another fundraising Evening. They support and fundraise for  

local charities, including ‘The Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund. 

 



The Makaton Advent Calendar 

Learn a new sign each day! 


